
   

  
  

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee instructs the
management of the Orenburg Regional Investigative Department to
report on the preliminary results of a probe into the murder of three
female students in the town of Gai

 

  

The Chairman of the Russian Investigative Committee, A.I. Bastrykin, instructed the Head of the
Orenburg Regional Investigative Committee, V.D. Zuderman, to report on the investigative actions
taken to date to establish all the circumstances of the violent crime after the suspect in the murder of
the three girls in the town of Gai had been identified.

It was previously reported that during the investigation into the probe, it was established that
Aleksandr Vyacheslavovich Lazarev, born 23.11.1991, was involved in the commission of the crime
and that he was on the wanted list.

Aleksandr Ivanovich Bastrykin has instructed his subordinates to take all measures to locate and
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detain the suspect as soon as possible. The progress and results of investigation of the probes are to
be supervised by the Central Office of the Investigative Committee of Russia.

03 October 2021
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